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I am writing to express my concern and disapproval of building an Organics Processing and Material Management facility at the Sandford Tract Forest located on the 5th line of Oro-Medonte.
Not only will building this facility at said location be detrimental to the business at Hardwood Ski and Bike and to the enjoyment of my time at this property, it will also be harmful to the sensitive Oro-Moraine.  This moraine drains into Georgian Bay, Lake Huron and Lake Simcoe.  Efforts are already being made to preserve undeveloped land on the moraine by encouraging landowners to leave their property as a legacy to the regional conservation authorities in their wills.
With such efforts being made to preserve this land it only makes sense to choose another location for this Organics Processing and Material Management facility.
Thank you for your time and attention to this serious matter.
Sincerely,  
Concerned Citizen
